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17 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carer   

  

We are pleased to offer the opportunity for our students to attend a theatre trip to see the famous 

Shakespearean play, Macbeth, on Thursday 27 April. The play will be performed at 1.30pm at The Guildhall, 

Grantham.   

  

This trip is an excellent opportunity for our students to engage with one of their GCSE literature texts in a 

new and exciting way, and we are confident that the experience will be both educational and enjoyable for all 

who attend. The performance will be held at The Guildhall, Grantham, and we have secured tickets at a cost 

of £8.50 per student.   

  

We kindly ask that you complete and return the permission slip that will be sent home with your child, along 

with payment for the ticket on Wise Pay, by Friday 24 March. Please note that spaces are limited, and we will 

allocate tickets on a first-come, first-served basis. We would appreciate your cooperation in returning the 

permission slip and payment as soon as possible to secure your child’s place.   

  

On the day of the trip, students should come to school dressed in their school uniform, we will walk to the 

theatre and students will be expected to make their own way home from the theatre. We anticipate that the 

performance will last approximately two and a half hours, students will be leaving the theatre to make their 

way home at 3.30pm.   

  

If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, please do not hesitate to contact us. We hope that you 

will encourage your child to take part in this exciting opportunity.   

  

Yours faithfully   

  

  

  

Ms K Round   

Assistant Principal, Quality of Education   

  

  


